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14 May 2015 

Dear Interested and/or Affected Party 

 

INTEGRATED ENVIRONMENTAL AUTHORISATION:  ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT AND WASTE 

MANAGEMENT LICENSE APPLICATION FOR THE PROPOSED EXTENSION OF ASH DISPOSAL FACILITIES FOR THE 

HENDRINA POWER STATION, MPUMALANGA PROVINCE (DEA Reference Number: 12/12/20/2175; NEAS 

Reference: DEA/EIA/0000390/2011; MDEDET: 17/2/3N-75) 

• AVAILABILITY REVISED DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT REPORT FOR WRITTEN COMMENTS 

 

Lidwala Consulting Engineers (SA) (Pty) Ltd would like to inform you that the Revised Draft Environmental 

Impact Assessment Report for the proposed extension of Ash Disposal Facilities (ADF) at Hendrina Power 

Station, is available for public review and comment for a 40 day period from Thursday, 14 May 2015 to 

Tuesday, 23 June 2015 (end of business day).  Hard copies of the DEIR are available at the following public 

places: 

 

Venue Street Address Working Hours Contact No. 

Gerard Sekoto Public 

Library  

Wanderers Avenue, 

Middelburg 
09:00 – 17:30 013 249 7314 

Hendrina Public 

Library 

C/O Church and Mouton 

Streets, Hendrina 

Monday – Thursday 

08:30 – 16:30 

Fridays 

08:30 – 13:30 

Saturdays 

09:00 – 12:00 

013 249 7247  

Hendrina Power 

Station, Reception 

Hendrina Power Station, 

Pullenshope 

Monday – Thursday 

07: 00 – 16:15 

Fridays 

07: 00 – 12:00 

013 296 3499 

Pullenshope Public 

Library 
Kiaat Street, Pullenshope 

For May month only 

09:00 – 16:00 

From June onwards 

09:00 – 16:30 

013 296 1300 



• The DEIR can also be downloaded from Lidwala’s website (http://www.lidwala.co.za).  

• The DEIR is also available on CD on request via email from Lidwala SA. 

 

The Revised DEIR address the proposed routing of the existing 132kV power lines which currently traversing the 

EIA preferred Hendrina ADF site. The map showing the proposed three re-routing alternatives can be viewed 

under Chapter 4, page 26. It is the Environmental Assessment Practitioners recommendation that Alternative 3, 

after consultation with the affected landowners and also taking the technical feasibility into consideration, be 

proposed for authorisation. 

Should you wish to submit written comments on the DEIR, you are most welcome to make use of the attached 

DEIR comment form (Appendix A). 

 

Please contact us should you require any additional information.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

NICOLENE VENTER 

Public Participation Practitioner 

 

Appendix A: DEIR Comment Form 


